
Press Release

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

Municipal bulletin Le Trait d’Union:  
exceptional distribution by drop-off points

Vaudreuil-Dorion, December 5, 2024 – Due to the service disruption at Canada Post, the municipal 
newsletter Le Trait d’Union will not be distributed to all residences as usual. Citizens will be able to pick 
up their copy at the following locations starting Friday, December 6: 

•	 City Hall (2555 Rue Dutrisac)
•	 Municipal Library (51 Rue Jeannotte)
•	 Center multisports André-Chagnon (3093 Boulevard de la Gare)
•	 Municipal arena (9 Rue Jeannotte)
•	 Cité-des-Jeunes swimming pool (2580 Chemin Paul-Gérin-Lajoie)
•	 Édifice de la Croisée (1255 Rue Émile-Bouchard)
•	 Municipal garage (205, rue Valois)

Copies will be delivered to seniors’ residences and daycare centers throughout the territory. In addi-
tion, the elementary schools have collaborated with the City to ensure distribution in the backpacks of 
all their students.

The digital version of the municipal bulletin is still available on the City’s website at ville.
vaudreuil-dorion.qc.ca, in the The City / Information / Publications section.

Municipal calendar

The 2025 calendar will be delivered as soon as the situation at Canada Post is restored. In the mean-
time, it can be consulted online on the website, in the same place as the municipal bulletin.
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